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As part of the work of the Governor’s Abuse and Neglect Prevention Task Force, AHCCCS and the Arizona 
Department of Economic Security, are asking long term care health care providers who serve AHCCCS members 
to participate in a short survey conducted by the Sonoran Center for Excellence for Developmental Disabilities 
(UCEDD). 

The survey responses will help the Abuse and Neglect Prevention Task Force identify current strengths and 
opportunities within the care delivery system, and make recommendations for future enhancements, including 
establishment of benchmarks and target metrics. 

We want to hear from AHCCCS health care providers and front line staff who provide: 
•  In-home services, 
•  Home health services, 
•  Residential services, 
•  Institutional services, 
•  Employment services, 
•  Day treatment services, 
•  Specialized habilitation, 
•  Therapy services. 

Take the survey by clicking bit.ly/ALTCSProviderSurvey. 

The survey is anonymous and open through September 30, 2021. 

Please share this email with your staff or print and post this flyer where employees can see it. 

Thank you for helping AHCCCS and DES improve the care delivery system for Medicaid members with 
disabilities. 

https://redcap.uahs.arizona.edu/surveys/?s=J8WTTC4MMXHTC8Y4
http://bit.ly/ALTCSProviderSurvey
https://azahcccs.gov/shared/Downloads/News/2021/UCEDD_Survey_Flyer_210818.pdf

